
To: Florin-Roebig 

florinroebig.com 

 

February 13, 2022 

Light Emitting Diodes are unregulated.  Due to this lack of regulation, companies have created 

thousands of products that now use LEDs, including vehicle headlights, and flashing LED lights such as on 

police cars and devices called Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacons.  These products are inherently 

dangerous, even if the product is used as instructed.  The designers of these LED products fail to account 

for the peak luminance of the LEDs in their product, resulting in eye damage, loss of ability to see, think, 

and concentrate, and emotional and physical injuries. 

We would like to discuss this with one of your attorneys. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Baker 

President 

Soft Lights Foundation 


